g

Seal Island Gun Club

'Ié‘,mm Affiliation
No, C 469

2016 News Stories

Autumn Handicap

A quite difficult shoot for some (I will mention no names!) which resulted in Pete
Knappett winning the Autumn Handicap shoot with a score of 110.

Kevin Shilling was 2nd with 104 and Kevin Allsobrook 3rd with 103

Well done, Pete!

SIGC Autumn Get Together

On Saturday 8th October 17 SIGC members, spouses and friends got together to enjoy
a very pleasant evening dining at the Summer Palace Chinese Restaurant in Selsey.

The next page shows a few pictures from the evening get together!







Charity Shoot

On Sunday October 2nd we held our annual charity shoot and this time we would be
raising money for the wonderful St. Wilfrid's Hospice in Chichester. The day was bright
and sunny and everyone worked together to get everything ready for the start.

Ali Lakeman-Ford, Project Manager from St. Wilfrid's Hospice, came to wish us luck, and
then we got down to the business of selling rolls, muffins and raffle tickets. Everyone
had been so generous with the prizes that we had no difficulty in selling a lot of tickets.

We had the fantastic number of 62 people shooting (30 members, 29 guests and 3
juniors) which did mean that there was a bit of queue at each stand, but everyone was
very understanding and good-natured about it.

After we'd finished shooting we drew the raffle, which took quite a while as there were so
many prizes!

What a wonderful day; very hard work but well worth it. Once the costs had been
accounted for we were able to donate £700 to St. Wilfrid's Hospice and this was added
to by an anonymous member of our club to make the final amount donated a whopping
£1,000!

Two weeks later the Committee were able to present the cheque to Ali who was
absolutely delighted by the amount. Well done, everyone, and thank you.
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Dave Bailey

Dave Bailey passed away in August 2016 and several SIGC members attended his funeral.
To mark his membership of the club and to pay our respects to his memory in a fitting
manner we held a gun salute on Sunday 21st August.

Phil Fields Trophy 2016

A close competition with Jeff Tinsley winning by one clay with a score of 76. Micky Pitts was
2nd with 74 and Andy Belcher, Mark Lee and Pete Stocks were 3rd with 72.

Well done, Jeff!




New Container Arrives!

On Thursday 7th July 2016 8 SIGC members and friends got together at the club to
welcome our new container.

With help from Russell and Doug Broadbridge, our new 40-foot container is now safely sited.

A really big thank you to everyone who helped.







